HOSPICE

October 19, 2015

RE: Reference Letter for Shertine Construction

To Whom It May concern:

During the fall of 2014 and spring of 2015 Hospice Georgian Triangle (HGT) through the process of an
open tender bid, HGT contracted the services of Shertine Construction as the general contractor for the
construction of a new 6900 square foot Palliative Care residence in the town of Collingwood.

We are please to be able to say that through their efforts the entire process was executed on time and
on budget with the opening of Campbell House on August 5 of 2015, a six room end of life care facility.

Today this beautiful facility is the talk of the community, and we are always please to answer the
guestion, “Who built this facility” by saying, an expert team from Shertine Construction lead by project
manager Jim Lewis.

The overall quality of the building has meet all of our expectation and we hopefully will be working with
them again in the not to distant future to expand the facility to meet the growing need for Palliative
Care in the community.

Respectfully submitted,

Bruce West

Past Chair of HGT
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